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Larry Rosenberg is a trial, appellate and Supreme Court litigator at Jones Day in Washington, D.C., who 
specializes in constitutional, regulatory, IP, antitrust and fiduciary duty litigation.  He is very active in the 
ABA Section of Litigation, having served on its governing Council and chaired its trial and appellate 
practice committees and its Book Board.  He directs the West Virginia University College of Law 
Supreme Court Clinic and is an author of A Practitioner’s Guide to Appellate Advocacy, The Trial 
Lawyer’s Guide to Success and Happiness and the forthcoming Winning Bench Trials. 
  
This term, Larry argued in and won a 9-0 decision from the United States Supreme Court in Dawson v. 
Steager, which held that states cannot give income tax benefits to state employees without extending them 
to similarly situated federal employees.  Larry is lead counsel for Lufthansa in several discovery and 
patent infringement actions in which he won an appeal in the Ninth Circuit and in which the federal 
district court in Seattle, Washington, held Lufthansa's opponent in contempt. He is lead counsel for 
Chevron in a breach of contract lawsuit against the government, in which the U.S. Court of Federal 
Claims recently awarded Chevron almost $19 million, including a sanction against the government for 
bad-faith litigation conduct.  He is lead counsel for Boehringer for which he recently won a D.C. Circuit 
appeal regarding the appropriate scope of the Attorney-Client Privilege as it relates to the settlement of 
patent litigation.   Larry is currently lead counsel in the Court of Federal Claims for several investors 
challenging the federal government's expropriation of equity in Fannie Mae and Freddie Mac and is lead 
counsel for the Cleveland Clinic Foundation in Federal Circuit and Supreme Court appeals challenging 
whether innovative laboratory methods for analyzing certain blood enzymes in a way that is predictive of 
cardiovascular disease are eligible for patent protection.  He also has represented Bayer for almost 15 
years in antitrust litigation regarding a settlement of patent litigation over the drug Cipro and several other 
matters.  As part of his pro bono practice, Larry won a victory in the Supreme Court for a refugee from 
Cameroon seeking asylum, and he was court-appointed appellate counsel for Adham Hassoun, who was 
convicted of terrorism-related charges involving Jose Padilla. 
 


